
St. Thomas’ S.N.S. Newsletter 

27th March, 2017 

School Rule 
There will be NO after schools clubs tomorrow (Tuesday 
28th) due to teachers attending a staff meeting after 
school. Reminder that all pupils should be collected on 

time from school. 

After Schools Clubs 

Summer Days Easter Camp 

A reminder that the Sunny Days Easter Camp has a 
few places left ….. If interested contact Ms Surlis 

or Ms Farrell.  The camp will run from Monday 
10th—Thursday 13th April from 9.30am to 2.00pm. 

Ceremony of Light 

Ceremony of Light for pupils making Confirmation 
will take place on Wednesday 29th March for pu-
pils in Ms Murphy’s and Ms Surlis’ classes and on 
Thursday 30th March for pupils in Mr Watson’s 

and Ms Farrell’s classes.  Pupils should wear their 
school uniforms.  

I do my best in class and allow 
others to do the same 

Mental Health in Young People 

Jigsaw are giving a talk tomorrow (Tuesday 
28th March) in An Cosán regarding ‘Young 
People’s Mental Health’.  The talk is for 60 
minutes.  If interested please ring Aoife on 

01 4649350. 

Website 
Our website has been given a makeover thanks to Mr Campbell. 
Check it out on www.stthomas.ie to see all that is happening in 
our school and read what the Student Bloggers have to say. 

School News 

A. Mr Watson’s class will attend Mass on Thursday as 
part of their preparation for Confirmation 

B. The 4th Classes will take part in a Pedal Power 
Energy Workshop in the hall on Friday. 

C. OWLS will work with 5th classes this week as part 
of the Heritage in Schools scheme. 

D. Garden: All classes will get an opportunity to work 
in the garden with staff from Heritage in Schools 

over the next few weeks. This week 5th classes will 
be planting  in the garden and 6th will be working 

with willow. 

E. Pupils of the Month for February will take part in a 
cookery class this  week. 

Sporting News 

A. Swimming for 3rd class pupils tomorrow (6/7) 

B. Basketball: Well done to the basketball teams who 
won their games last week when they played Scoil 

Caitlin Maude. 

C. The Chess Team drew in their first match of the 
week against Scoil Santain  and were very narrowly 
beaten in their second match on Friday against Our 

Lady of Good Counsel.  Well done to them all.  

D. Football: Congratulations to the boys team who 
scored a win in their match against St Marks.  8 
members of the team will travel to  Kiltiernan to 
take part in a 5 a side on Wednesday.  Transport 

will be provided. 

Transfer Programme 
6th Classes have been taking part in a Transfer 

Programme with MSCC during the year.  Over the 
next few weeks the classes will get an opportunity to 
take part in a range of classes in Mount Seskin.  This 

week: 

A. Ms Farrell’s class go on Tuesday for a French 
lesson 

B. Ms Surlis’ class go on Friday for a Woodwork 
Class 

C. Mr Watsons’ class go on Friday for a Music 
lesson  

D. 15 pupils from Ms Murphy’s go on Friday for a 
‘Moving on Up’ skills class. 



 

ATTENTION : PARENTS 
 

A. Adult Art starts back this Tuesday (28th March) from 9am to 11am in the Parents Room.  
All are welcome to come along and try it out. 

B. Knitting for Adults continues each Friday from 11.10am to 1.00pm in the Parents Room.  
Great fun, very therapeutic and absolutely no experience needed.  

 

ST THOMAS JUNIOR NATIONAL SCHOOL 
There are places availabe in the Junior School for Junior Infants 

starting September 2017.  Please call to their office for . 
 Application Form.  

 

GARDEN 
Our garden is taking shape and looking wonderful.  If anybody has an old 
wheelbarrow that we could paint and display that would be great.  We are 
also after any old pallets that you may have.  Please contact the office on 

01 4526555 


